
The organisers of East Wing Nine at the Courtauld Institute of Art, 
are delighted to present Adam Bridgland’s Souvenir London, a mural 
specially commissioned for the exhibition.  
 
 
Adam Bridgland’s practice frequently encompasses a variety of media, 
from textile patches and printmaking to photography and sculpture. 
The connecting strain between them is a consistently incisive and 
witty exploration of distinctively British sentiments. Primarily 
among these is the way in which we externalize, and even try to hold 
on to or accumulate, the underlying sense of loss and nostalgia in 
our lived and shared experiences. He mixes almost filmic melancholy 
reminiscences such as “And play those same sad notes on the piano” 
with ideas on identity, belonging, and starting out - boats and 
lighthouses are recurring themes in his work. 
 
Distilling children’s colouring books, kitsch postcards, and Boy’s 
Own publications with ‘KEEP CALM AND CARRY ON’ styled catchphrases, 
Bridgland creates stoic and enduring images tinged with a sense of 
happiness past, of marking a moment in time that is needed and 
cherished, but which has slipped from our grasp as the years roll on. 
Souvenir London runs in a similar vein, depicting a vivid, sun-
filled, and optimistic scene akin to images of the Queen’s coronation 
60 years ago. The work’s full title ‘There is no colour in a black 
and white town (Souvenir London)’ brands saccharine images of a 
Whitehall panorama and a couple on horseback with a sense that colour 
is an after-effect, applied in exaggerated tones to embroider our 
memories, and instill within us a collective feeling of national 
pride towards such ceremonies. 
 
 
Souvenir London runs from the 16th of March to the 21st of April (The 
first two weeks are open to the public by appointment). A special 
workshop will take place on Saturday 26th March 2011, 12 - 4 pm, 
during which the public will be invited to colour in the wall 
painting.  
To arrange a viewing of the mural before the public workshop, please 
email eastwing.collection@courtauld.ac.uk 


